
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol offered congratulations to the Research Institute for Languages 

and Cultures of Asia (RILCA), Mahidol University for its 49th founding 

anniversary 

 
 

On July 27, 2023 – Asst. Dr. Jidapa Kraisangka, Assistant Dean for Academic and 

Curriculum Development, the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), represented the Dean in offering congratulations to the 

Research Institute for Languages and Cultures of Asia (RILCA), Mahidol University on the 

occasion of its 49th founding anniversary.  

On this occasion, she was welcomed by the Asst. Prof. Dr. Renu Muenjanchoey, Deputy 

Director for Human Resource at the Research Institute for Languages and Cultures of Asia 

(RILCA), Mahidol University, Salaya. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/49th-anniversary-rilca-mu/  

 

https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/49th-anniversary-rilca-mu/

	Activity News
	ICT Mahidol offered congratulations to the Research Institute for Languages and Cultures of Asia (RILCA), Mahidol University for its 49th founding anniversary

